
29/09/2018 

MR Bert Groenendyk 
71 Lantana AVE 
Wheeler Heights NSW 2097 
bertandtrudy01@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Re: Application No. DA2018/1481 
Construction of a telecommunications tower

As residents of Lantana Avenue for more than 40 years we are appalled at the idea of a 
telecommunication tower so close to our home and the surrounding bushland.

We are concerned for the health of our community and that of the abundant bird and animal 
life.

Bert and Trudy Groenendyk. 

Sent: 29/09/2018 11:30:31 AM
Subject: Online Submission


